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Dear Classmates,  
 
If you gave some money to the College earlier this year, thank you. But if you 
haven't given yet, the Fiscal Year ends on June 30, and now would be an 
ideal time. Also, it amazes me that it's not HOW MUCH we give but THAT we 
give. So.... if you have some old buffalo head pennies lying around, why not 
scoop 'em up and send 'em to Dear Old Wabash?! Wabash is trying to get to 
40% alumni giving for the 12th year in a row, so your gift of any amount 
toward anything that supports Wabash will help the College get there. You 
can make a gift online at wabash.edu/give, by phone at (877) 743-4545, or 
by mail to Wabash College | Advancement Office | 301 W. Wabash Ave. | 
Crawfordsville, IN 47933. 
 
Not to sound like an evangelical preacher, but after July 1 it will be TOO 
LATE! So don't be left thinking I SHOULDA, do it now. Or, as one shoe 
company says, "Just Do it". 
 
Dig deep, or is it deeply? 
 
 
Yours for 'Bash, 
Skip Lindeman '64 
 
 
 
 

https://www.wabash.edu/ecommerce/


June 2025 Class of 1964 Letter 

 
Dear Classmates, 

A few weeks ago I received an envelope from Sam Hildebrand, class of 1961.  After Sam retired he 
and his wife Susie began restoring homes in Crawfordsville, especially grand old Victorian ones.  They 
moved into the last one, at 414 West Main Street, and they have lived there since. 

Recently Sam was cleaning out their attic and discovered a well preserved copy of the September 21, 
1961 “Bachelor”. I include a column from that piece, and will do so in the next few letters as a sort of 
trip down memory lane. It was written by Pack Carnes (class of ’62 and a Delt), and is titled “The way 
I see it …”: 
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I hope you enjoy this bit of nostalgia. For now please make your donations to Wabash by June 30th as 
Skip has urged you to do. The 40% goal has yet to be reached as of today. Let’s keep the string alive! 
See y’all in the fall. 

 

Yours in ‘Bash 

 

Ron 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


